
 

 

 

 

Northwest Indiana Labor 
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rose to 4.7%Unemployment Rate
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decreased by 5,529

decreased by 6,181

Educational Services 
5,200 jobs

Retail Services 
 -200 jobs

September 2018

The latest data (July 2018) for Northwest Indiana (NWI) shows a decrease in the civilian labor force as well as employment. The
unemployment rate increased for both NWI and the state as a whole from the previous month to 4.7% and 3.7%, respectively.
 
Between August 2018 and July 2018, the NWI Region labor force decreased by 5,529 workers – a reversal from the period between July 2018
and June 2018 that saw an increase of 699 workers. More broadly, the labor force population in the region has risen by 8,435 workers,
suggesting the month over month decline represents seasonal churn as opposed to larger issues in the labor market.
 
Local Government Education Services experienced the largest increase in employment over the last month by adding 5,200 workers. This
represents a reversal from the previous two months in which the sector faced decreases of 3,600 and 3,400.
 
The retail trade sector faced the largest decline over the month, shedding 200 workers since July. However, despite this monthly decline and
the sectors overall struggles nationwide, Retail Trade employment in the region has increased be 200 from a year ago.
    
Until next month,
 

 Data source: Indiana Department of Workforce Development  via Hoosiers by the Numbers.
 For more labor market information, contact the research department at the Center of 

Workforce Innovations at 219-462-2940 or visit www.innovativeworkforce.com.

            Latest market data figures were released by the Department of Workforce              
Development for August 2018 and reflect changes since July 2018.
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